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Cleaner Greener and Safer Communities Scrutiny Committee 
Wednesday 1st October 2014. 
 
Councillor Tony Kieron portfolio holder for Safer Communities and Councillor 
Ann Beech portfolio holder for Environment and Recycling Attended the 
meeting. 
Both gave a detailed report on the work they had been doing. 
 
The Senior Partnerships officer gave an update on the funding received by 
the Newcastle Partnerships from the Police and Crime Commissioner 
Matthew Ellis. 
 
To deliver a set of priorities and actions set out in the Local Police and Crime 
plan 2014/2017 The Newcastle. Partnership as been allocated £110,635 for 
the financial year 2014/15 with a commitment to provide funding for three 
years. 
 
An update on the Anti - Social Behaviour Crime and Disorder Act 2014 
including the Borough Councils role in delivering appropriate responses to 
these changes.was received fromMark Bailey Head of Business 
Improvements Central Services and Partnerships. 
 
The Scrutiny report provided an overview of the changes introduced by the 
Anti- Social Behaviour Crime and Disorder Act 2014 including the 
BoroughCouncils role in delivering appropriate responses to these changes. 
 
The Portfolio Holder For Environment and Recycling Councillor Ann Beech 
introduced the proposed Intergrated Waste and Recycling Service. 
A Consultation Exercise ran from April 2014 and a report went to Cabinet on 
the 23rd July 2014. The new Service will commence July 2016. 
 
A lot of hard work as gone into these reports I would like to thank our officers 
and Portfolio holders for there hard work Councillor Gill Williams Chair 
Cleaner Greener.and Safer Communities. 
 


